
Dear BISB parents,

Thank you for joining us at The PTA Coffee Morning. Next meeting is on 
Wednesday 28th March. 
Thanks to all the Class representatives who volunteered for their class and made 
a great effort for thinking of Christmas presents for the teachers and staff. 

   Please contact us if you have questions (adincik@gmail.com) 

Millions of thanks for the huge interest for our cookbooks!!!    So 
far we sold 183 books!!!  We will continue to provide them the whole 
year. The price for each book is 15 Euros. The money will be divided 
between global/local charities and PTA events. (adincik@gmail.com)       
You can buy a book for yourself as much as for your family members & 
friends, for birthdays, for Christmas…        

Wow! What a successful Bake sale we had on Wednesday 
14th February, on Valentine’s Day! Heart shaped muffins, 

cakes, cookies, decorations… A huge thanks to year 4 
parents who made an extreme effort, to all the 
volunteers who helped and gave their time to this bake 
sale and to Marketa and Sarah who organised it!  
465.50 Euros were collected! Woooow! 

We are now starting a new competition, a first in our school:BOOKS & PIZZAS!!! 
 It is a good opportunity to give away your gently used children books 
for all ages, especially if you are moving! Between 1st March-18th May 
you can send with your child as many books you want (primary & 
secondary). In every year group there will be box who will be checked 
continuously by Adin, Jasperine, Laila and Zuzana to keep a score. The 
year group who collected the most amount will have PIZZA PARTY in 
June! YEY! Please check the poster! 

Fundraising for Tanzania  
Finally, our Tanzania group went to their trip to share their knowledge, talent, friendly 
faces in Africa and came back! We are looking forward to hear their incredible 
journey and to learn more about Africa. 
However, their fundraising will continue with few students during the school year and 
so please continue to support them.                                       

From Term 2 we began to support a new local charity, Plamienok. They are a 
non-profit organisation who provide homecare services for terminally ill children. 
Every year they run a therapeutic summer camp for bereaved children from the 
whole of Slovakia. Please find Mrs Eastwood’s letter for more information and the 
link. Thanks in advance for your support for the cause…
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